
20/07/2020 

MS Zeljke Vladimir 
27 / 20 Mooramba RD 
Dee Why NSW 2099 
zelvladoo@hotmail.co 

RE: DA2020/0661 - 7356 / 1167221 Huston Parade NORTH CURL CURL NSW 2099

I would like to advise you that I strongly object to the installation of a mobile phone tower at 
Fisher Park. 

There has been no community consultation, just some notices on flagpoles during a pandemic 
so as to avoid the maximum amount of awareness.

This is an area used by thousands of people for recreational purposes as well as being very 
close to a large school and too many will be negatively impacted by this. The health problems 
associated with long term exposure and untested.

Please do not allow this to happen

Sent: 20/07/2020 6:47:23 PM
Subject: Online Submission


